
 

 

This is a great opportunity to learn from a 

local expert about which bulb species work 

well in MN gardens, sources for purchasing 

bulbs, plus “Dos” and “Don’ts”  for 

gardening with bulbs. 

 

Shirley Mah Kooyman, an award-winning 

teacher and botanist, will be giving this free 

program in the Fulton Neighborhood. 

Shirley worked at the MN Landscape 

Arboretum for 25 years, and currently 

works as the native plant specialist at 

Natural Shore Technologies.  
 

Bulbs - Fall Planting 

for Spring Color 
Wednesday  

October 3
rd

 

7 P.M. - 8 P.M. 

Pershing Park 

Recreation center 
 

RSVP to ensure your seat at 

Fultongardeners@gmail.com 

Sponsored by 

Fulton Gardeners 


